
January 2020 

 

Dear Sverdrup Lodge Members:  

 

Our annual Lutefisk/Meatball Dinner will be held on Saturday, January 25, 2020 at Trinity 

Lutheran Church in Bismarck. Serving will begin at 2 p.m. 
 

We need you to bake cookies for the lutefisk dinner. I am the cookie lady again this year and 

I would be so glad if you would call me and let me know if could bake cookies, bars or 

Norwegian pastries.   

 

I need to know your name, phone number and how many cookies you will bake. I am Kathy 

Aune, my phone number is 734-6723, my e-mail is kat@bektel.com, or you can respond by 

returning this letter. 

 

We need approximately 250 dozen homemade cookies or bars. You are encouraged to bring 

them to the church as soon as you can on the day of the dinner, so the cookie plates can be 

prepared. 

 

It if is not convenient to furnish cookies, perhaps you would like to have a part in this annual 

festivity by sending a cash donation which will go toward the proceeds of the dinner. 

 

Our dinner guests always look forward to a choice of cookies, bars or Norwegian pastries as 

the perfect ending to their meal. They also like sampling more than one item, so we want to 

have enough for all our guests!  

 

I also need help in preparing the cookie trays.  Please volunteer for an hour or two. It is great 

fun! 

 

Kathy Aune 

Chairman, Cookie Committee 

 

 

_____I will furnish three dozen cookies or bars 

 

_____I am enclosing a cash donation of $_______ 

 

_____I will prepare cookie trays at this time  ________ 

            i.e. 2 – 5 p.m. 

 

     ________________________________(Your Name) 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kathy Aune 

38901 Highway 41 

Wilton, ND 58579-9589 
 


